
 

 

Devonshire Primary School 
 

10
th
 January 2019 

 

Dear Devonshire Families, 

Parent Workshop - Wednesday 16th January 2019 @ 2:00pm 

 

Please remember that the next workshop is on Wednesday 16th January 2019 @ 

2:00pm 

 

This session will be led by Susanne Rouse our coordinator for PSHE and Well-being 

and is your opportunity to understand how we are supporting your children to 

understand their emotions and how to manage their feelings.  

 

These sessions are very informal and are a great opportunity to meet other parents, 

share experiences and gain new tips so please do come and join us.  

 

To help us cater for numbers please could you leave your name with your class 

teacher or the office if you will be attending.   

 

Kind regards 

 

Devonshire Primary School 
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